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Get in touch
If you are able to help with one of our planned events,  or have an idea for an event you’d like to

organise, the best way to get in touch is by email – npsabath@gmail.com

13 May 2024

NPSA Newsletter
https://npsabath.org/

We are fast approaching the end of the year but the NPSA calendar
still has much to offer. With the promise of summer in the air,
there are many behind the scenes teams working hard to ensure
our wonderful community can enjoy some more fun filled events.

Welcome!

Term 5 and 6 planned events

The winning numbers in
April were 22, 41 and 51,
and May were 8, 17, and
68, congratulations!
The 100 club is a great,
and very easy, way for
you to support the
NPSA and fundraise for
the school. We currently
have 19 numbers up for
grabs! You can apply for
a number by completing
the online form by
clicking hereWatch a video about

the 100 club here

https://www.instagram.com/newbridgenpsa_bath/?hl=en
https://www.facebook.com/NewbridgeNPSA/
mailto:npsabath@gmail.com
https://npsabath.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSccUXAeiZ7T7ARoLFGinsFzq_cLXDrDOTtLzds1M9AHHNkkBw/viewform


On Sunday 21st April, Anna Dawson and Lucy Anderson teamed up to
organise the first ever NPSA bounce and buy event. A couple of 
inflatables and 11 tables of second hand and homemade goodies helped to raise
over £1000 - amazing! A huge thanks to the 30 plus 
volunteers (including Reb - one very talented baker!) 
who made this day happen, we couldn’t
do it without you and we’re so grateful for what 
you and all the lovely supporters helped achieve.

Cake and 
uniform sale

Thanks to 1G, 1EO and 6KR volunteers for
providing another excellent cake sale, and to
Gemma Phillips and her team for helping to sell
uniform. Within a couple of hours (not of course
counting the hours baking and buying!) we
raised an amazing £287 (£247 - cakes, £40 -
uniform). Huge thanks to the bakers, buyers,
sellers, uniform sorters and customers. 

The next cake sale will be held on Friday 17th
May 3:15pm and run by the JLT (Junior
Leadership Team - made up by representatives
from all year groups) and they are asking for our
help in providing cakes. If you can supply cakes
on the morning of 17th then  please let your class
rep know. Thank you! 

Bounce and Buy

Easter Activities
Many thanks to Becca Whelan
and all the houses that hosted
Easter Eggs for this year’s trail.
The hunt, along with the
colouring competition and the
‘guess how many eggs in the jar’
competition, we raised £210!
Well done to all the competition
winners whose prizes were
given out a couple of weeks
ago.



On Sunday 19th May 9:30-11am, the team of  year 2
parents, Laura, Amy, Bex, Hannah, Anna, Annie and
Katie have once again organised the fabulous family fun
run event. This year, be prepared to add a burst of colour
to your running (old clothes are advised!) and as ever, all
running (or walking) styles welcome!

BBQ Linzi Hole, Jen Stenning, Kate Whiting, Sarah Smith, and Tom
Dunn are busy organising another BBQ event on Friday 14th
June 5-7pm. Look out for information about tickets in the
coming weeks.

Up coming events
Colour Fun Run

Summer Fair
On Saturday 6th July, 2-4pm we hope
to host another Summer Fair, but we
are looking for a team to help make
that happen. A couple of people have
expressed an interest but we would
love at least 2 more organisers to
enable this event to go ahead.

If you think you could offer some
support, in what ever fashion, then
please contact npsabath@gmail.com.
Thank you!

Festival of Football
On Friday 5th
July 3:30-
5:30pm, the
upper school are
invited to enter 
a football team to compete in this
year’s Festival of Football, thanks to
Sarah Cowey. Look out for information
in the following weeks on how to enter.
Are you able to help referee? If so,
please contact npsabath@gmail.com. 

NPSA AGM - Tuesday 2nd July 7:30pm
We’d like to invite you all to attend the NPSA AGM, where we’ll share our achievements
and fundraising plans for the next year, and vote for our committee members. 
We’ve already delivered phase 1 of a playground in the Upper School and are way down the
line to providing a better Library for our children. You are all a part of that and we thank
you so much! If you’d like to become a part of the NPSA Core Team please email
npsabath@gmail.com and we can send you a list of roles and job specs.
Nothing too heavy…after all we’re all volunteers and it’s about doing our best for the
school and our children.



As well as providing events for the
community, the NPSA help support the
school with funding a variety of
resources. 

As you may be aware, sadly the Music
Room is no longer in a useable condition.
However, with some creative thinking,
and the help of a parent, James Nash, the
school and NPSA have been able to
develop a plan which enables the current
library to be used as a music and
technology room, with the library moving
to the Upper School Foyer (and eventually
to other places around the school). 

The school would love to give the library a
refresh, not only in terms of its 

Fundraising

appearance, but its contents too. Fortunately, much of the current shelving can be
reused, enabling the money raised to be spent on books and comfy spaces to
encourage enjoyment in reading. 
Work on this will begin in the school holidays, but we need to move all of the books
before hand. If you’re able to give any time on Tuesday 28th May (adults and children
welcome!) please email npsabath@gmail.com to find out more.

Visit our

crowdfunding 

page

Help us raise £10K for the New Library

Join 100 Club and 

 give £2 a month 

(with a chance 

to win too)

Online shop through 

the easyfundraising 

 website/app

 for automatic donations

Sign up at 
easyfundraising.org.uk

*Click the links to find out more
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